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Paul S. Atkins was sworn into office as the 34th Chairman of the Securities and Exchange 
Commission on April 21, 2025, after being nominated by President Donald J. Trump on January 
20, 2025, and confirmed by the U.S. Senate on April 9, 2025. 

Prior to returning to the SEC, Chairman Atkins was most recently chief executive of Patomak 
Global Partners, a company he founded in 2009. Chairman Atkins helped lead efforts to develop 
best practices for the digital asset sector. He served as an independent director and non-executive 
chairman of the board of BATS Global Markets, Inc. from 2012 to 2015. 

Chairman Atkins was appointed by President George W. Bush to serve as a Commissioner of the 
SEC from 2002 to 2008. During his tenure, he advocated for transparency, consistency, and the 
use of cost-benefit analysis at the agency. Chairman Atkins also represented the SEC at meetings 
of the President’s Working Group on Financial Markets and the U.S.-EU Transatlantic Economic 
Council. From 2009 to 2010, he was appointed a member of the Congressional Oversight Panel 
for the Troubled Asset Relief Program.  

Before serving as an SEC Commissioner, Chairman Atkins was a consultant on securities and 
investment management industry matters, especially regarding issues of strategy, regulatory 
compliance, risk management, new product development, and organizational control.   

From 1990 to 1994, Chairman Atkins served on the staff of two chairmen of the SEC, Richard C. 
Breeden and Arthur Levitt, ultimately as chief of staff and counselor, respectively. He received 
the SEC’s 1992 Law and Policy Award for work regarding corporate governance matters. 

Chairman Atkins began his career as a lawyer in New York, focusing on a wide range of 
corporate transactions for U.S. and foreign clients, including public and private securities 
offerings and mergers and acquisitions. He was resident for 2½ years in his firm's Paris office 
and admitted as conseil juridique in France. 

A member of the New York and Florida bars, Chairman Atkins received his J.D. from Vanderbilt 
University School of Law in 1983 and was Senior Student Writing Editor of the Vanderbilt Law 
Review. He received his A.B., Phi Beta Kappa, from Wofford College in 1980. 

Originally from Lillington, North Carolina, Chairman Atkins grew up in Tampa, Florida. He and 
his wife Sarah have three sons. 

 


